
Ravenscote Junior School 
Old Bisley Road    Frimley    Camberley    Surrey    GU16 9RE 

Email: info@ravenscote.surrey.sch.uk      www.ravenscote.surrey.sch.uk 
Telephone: (01276) 709007 

 

 

 

 

 
Wednesday 28th February 2024 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Year 5 Burger Making Day 
 
This half term in Year 5 our DT topic is burgers. The children will be designing and then making 
their own burgers on Tuesday 19th March 2024.  
 
In order for the children to make their own burgers, they will need to bring in: 

• a mixing bowl,  

• 1 large sheet of grease proof paper  

• a tea towel   

• chosen toppings (unchopped, but pre-cooked) – You will find a record of these in your 
children reading handbooks 

• Seasonings (eg. herbs and spices) 
  

Please bring these in on the day (not before please). The school will provide meat for the burger 
and a bun. There will be vegetarian, halal and gluten free options available, depending on the 
dietary requirements we hold for your child on our school information system. You will need to 
provide the 2 toppings your child decides and their seasonings. The children will be designing their 
own burgers in class; therefore, a slip will be coming home in your child’s handbook with the 
ingredients they have decided to put in their burgers once they have designed them. Please look 
out for this. Please note these toppings will need to be pre-cooked and ready to eat. 
 
The children will be eating their burgers in school; however, this will be in addition to their school 
lunch and a lunch WILL still need to be provided on that day. 
 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
The Year 5 Team  
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